
State of Wisconsin \ DEPARTMENT OF NATURAL RESOURCES 

·George E. Meyer 
Secretery 

North Central Dlatrlct Headquartera 
Box 818 

Rhinelander, Wi1con1ln 54501 
TELEPHONE 715-365-8900 

TELEFAX 715-365-8932 

February 8, 1995 IN REPLY REFER TO: 4190 

Mr. Raymond M. Roder 
Reinhart, Boerner, Van Deuren, Norris & Rieselbach, s.c. 
7617 Mineral Point Road 
P.O. Box 2020 
Madison, WI 53701-2020 

SUBJECT: C.M. Christiansen Co. Case 

Dear Mr. Roder: 

As we discussed during our phone conversation on January 31, 1995, the 
Department would like a decision by February 14, 1995 on whether P.C. 
Christiansen is going to proceed with the hiring of a consultant to perform 
the investigation at the C.M. Christiansen Co. site. If the decision is made 
to proceed with the investigation, the Department requests that a Scope of 
Work for the investigation be submitted to the Department, by the consultant, 
no later than April 15, 1995. 

A summary letter of the Department's and EPA's representatives visit to the 
site was mailed to P.C. Christiansen and to you on February 1, 1995. 

If you have any questions, please contact me at 715-365-8935. 

Sincerely, 

mt/4~od-cktL; 
Michelle DeBrock-Owens 
Environmental Enforcement Specialist 

_cc: Scott Watson, Rhinelander 
Linda Meyer, LC/5 




